TKM GRUPP

Dear business partner

We hereby inform you that at the general meeting of Tallinna Kaubamaja Grupp AS held on 18.03.2024,

a decision was made to change the business name of the company. The purpose of changing the

business name is to create greater clarity for shareholders and the public that Tallinna Kaubamaja

Group includes several different business lines.

The company's new business name - TKM Grupp AS - was entered in the business register on

26.03.2024.

The above change will not affect the business relationship between us. The company's registration

code remains the same, and the company's contact details do not change either.

Please update the business name of the company in your system.

If you have additional questions, please contact info@tkmgrupp.ee. Wishing you a continued pleasant

cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

Raul Puusepp

TKM Grupp AS

Management Board Member